Keith Marshall

From: Barnabas PPG <barnabas.ppg@gmail.com>

Sent: 02 May 2018 11:13 **To:** Barnabas PPG

Subject: Barnabas PPG Monthly Bulletin, EXTRA!

Attachments: Healthwatch-Ealing-Newsletter-May-2018.pdf; Ebulletin APRIL 2018.pdf;

Open Forum 201806 Poster.pdf

You are receiving this email as a member or associate of Barnabas PPG.

If you no longer wish to remain a member of this group, please reply to this email with UNSUBSCRIBE in the Subject line. [Please do NOT use "Reply All".]

To All Barnabas PPG Members ...

[Printed copies to those PPG members without email]

[If you can't read any of the attached documents, or want printed copies of anything mentioned, please contact me and I'll try to send you a copy.]

Apologies for sending out this extra bulletin, but it contains items which I didn't want to leave over to the normal monthly bulletin in 2-3 weeks' time. I promise I'll not make a habit of extra bulletins!

Practice's Annual Patient Survey

We still need volunteers to help with the Practice's Annual Patient Survey

Thank you to those who have already volunteered. If you haven't, now is your chance to help the Practice.

The Practice has asked us to run their annual patient survey again this year, but we cannot do this without your help. The Practice tell us this survey provides the most valuable information for future planning, so it is time well spent.

The plan is to run the survey on five separate days, one day per week, during June. As before we need pairs of us manning the waiting area and asking patients to complete the survey questionnaire. In order to not place too much strain on PPG members, we have agreed to cover only the core hours the Practice is open (*ie.* 0900-1200 and 1400-1700).

Are you willing to help with any of these sessions, please? If so, please let me know soonest (and no later than Tuesday 15 May).

Friday 1 June	Thursday 7 June	Wednesday 13 June	Tuesday 19 June	Monday 25 June
0900-1200	0900-1200	0900-1200	0900-1200	0900-1200
1400-1700	1400-1700	1400-1700	1400-1700	1400-1700

I will be publishing the schedule of cover with next month's bulletin.

Thank you!

Open Forum, 5 June, with London's Air Ambulance

A reminder that our next Open Forum will be on Tuesday 5 June, which is during PPG Awareness Week. Our guest speaker will be from London's Air Ambulance – whose helicopters are based at Northolt.

On average five people a day in London are so seriously injured that they need advanced life-saving medical treatment on scene, before they reach hospital. LAA advanced trauma doctors and paramedics can be by their side within minutes to perform medical procedures normally only found in hospital.

London's Air Ambulance is a charity and not a part of the NHS or the Emergency Services.

I have attached a flyer for the Open Forum – print it off and pass it on; or you should be able to pick up copies from the Practice waiting area.

Everyone is welcome and we have extended an invitation to patients from other local Practices.

The Open Forum will be followed by the normal PPG meeting at 1500.

London's Air Ambulance - Their Work for Our Community

Tuesday 5 June, 1400 hrs, in St Barnabas Church Hall, Raglan Way This is your opportunity to come and hear about the outstanding work LAA do for our community.

Healthwatch Ealing Newsletter

Our local Healthwatch's May newsletter is now available, and as always contains lots of useful information. I have attached a copy, or you can find it online at https://healthwatchealing.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/07/Healthwatch-Ealing-Newsletter-May-2018.pdf

NAPP eBulletin

The latest eBulletin from NAPP is also now available, and a copy is attached. Again, it contains a number of interesting and useful news items.

More in our next regular bulletin.

Keith

Keith Marshall, Chairman, Barnabas PPG
76 Ennismore Avenue, Greenford, UB6 0JW
Phone: 020 8864 7993 Mobile: 07847 149 417
Email: barnabas.ppg@gmail.com or kcm@cix.co.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/barnabas.ppg/